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Hello Senator Tepler, Representative Doudera and ENR Committee members, My 
name is Meredith Bruskin , a FNP from Swanville, and I am writing about the 
urgency of doing everything we can here in the State of Maine to potect our beautiful 
way of life, and our planet--
I am writing asking you to support LD 1073 " An Act to Amend Provisions of the 
Maine Metallic Mineral Act to Advance Health Equity and Improve the Well Being 
of Vulnerable Populations. As you know, there are currently NO specific health 
protections in the current Mining Law--and we do understand that Maine is now the 
only entity who is thinking about how to protect Maine's citizens, and that is in your 
power. Help us control toxic waste that is often carcinogenic. Please consider all our 
children and grandchildren's futures---this is truly an essential bill to protect all of our 
health and well-being. PLEASE VOTE OUGHT TO PASS ON LD1073. Thank you 
very much. Meredith Bruskin, FNP


